
Licensing Unit, 

Office of Licensing & Guidance, 

Environmental Protection Agency, 

Headquarters, 

PO Box 3000, 

Johnstown Castle Estate, 

County Wexford 

1 3’h September 2004 

RE: Waste Licence Application 202-I 

Dear Sir/madam, 

I refer to your correspondence to Mr. Seamus Kelly dated 16/8/04 regarding Article 14 and Article 

16 notices requesting additional information and clarifications in order to assess his application 

for a waste licence (WL 202-I). It is noted that the Article 12 and Article 13 compliance 

requirements stipulate that the requested information should be submitted to the Agency within 

one month of the notices (i.e within one month of 16/8/04). Due to the level of information 

required and in particular the need to collect dust samples over the period of a month we 

respectfully request further time in order to provide a comprehensive response to the notices. 

The collection and analysis of the dust samples will be completed by the end of October 2004 

and we should be in a position to provide a full response to the Article 12 and 13 compliance 

requirements by that date. 

I hope this meets with your satisfaction and if you have any queries please let me know. 

Yours sincerely, 

On behalf of Seamus Kelly & Sons 

Bsc, MSc, PGeo 
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